
We hope that 2025 has started off well for you and your family. In this edition of
the Northland Connection, we have several important event announcements and
sign-up opportunities that you won't want to miss. We will return to sharing our
classroom stories next week!

Middle School Dance

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e04010b6-dda1-4b00-9d2c-7be821ddcb06


Calling All Middle Schoolers!

The senior class is thrilled to invite you to the annual Middle School Dance,
happening on Friday, January 24th, from 7:00 PM to 10:00 PM at NCS! The
theme for this year's dance is "Neon Nights," promising an evening filled with fun
music, dancing, and food. Tickets are available for purchase for $25 by clicking
here. Make sure to buy your tickets by Thursday, January 23rd, at 11:59 PM.
Tickets purchased at the door will be $30. Students are encouraged to wear white
and bright colors so they can enjoy dancing under the black lights!

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/P7xq3hPg


The Student Council is hosting a blood drive
for the Gulf Coast Regional Blood Center on
Wednesday, January 22nd, from 9:30 AM to
3:15 PM. Anyone who is a parent, staff
member, or student aged 16 and older is
welcome to donate! Each donation can save
three lives. As a thank-you for donating, you
will receive a long-sleeve t-shirt! Sign up by
clicking here.

https://www.commitforlife.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/383248


Tuesday, January 21 - ELEMENTARY Class Group Photos
ORDER CLASS GROUP PHOTOS NOW by clicking here.
All Elementary students in Grades Pre-K3 through 5th will be photographed with
their classmates and teachers on January 21. These group photos make great
keepsakes!  Your online order should be completed on or before photo day. 
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